
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:   21 May 2007 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(98) Output 1.5:   Detention 
 
 
Senator Nettle (L&CA 123) asked: 
 
Are there non-contact visit rooms in the new detention facility on Christmas Island? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, there is a non-contact visits area with two booths provided. 
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